
WOOLWICH SENIORS ASSOCIATION 
24 Snyder Avenue South    519-669-5044    contact@woolwichseniors.ca 

 
ACTIVITY NOTICES 

 
Centre will close at 12 

Noon on December 24th 
and December 31st 

 
Centre will be closed 

Sunday December 25th, 
Monday December 26th 
and Sunday January 1st, 

2023 
 

No Line Dancing or 
Pickleball on Monday 

December 26th 
 

The Quilters are looking 
for Quilt Tops.  
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YVONNE’S CORNER 
 

Cards sent on behalf of the 
Woolwich Seniors  

Association: 
 
 
Thinking of you  
Pat Robbins 
 
In Memorium: 
Larry Ferguson 
 
Get Well: 
Marie Snelling 
 

 

 

Membership fees contribute directly to the operating budget and maintaining 
the association. 

All new and renewal Memberships for the Woolwich Seniors Association are 
$25 and run on a calendar year. 

If you are planning on participating in any in-person Activities, or other WSA 
events, please ensure that your membership is paid and in good standing.    
Thank you to those who have already paid their membership fees. 

 

To avoid late penalty of $5.00 kindly submit payment 
for 2023 Membership by December 31st, 2022 

 
Memberships can be paid by cash or cheque.  Please 

make cheques payable to the Woolwich Seniors Association. 

 

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP 

The Woolwich Counselling Centre and Bereaved Families of Ontario-
Midwestern Region present no cost, virtual workshop: 

· Grief and Special Days Workshop - Tuesday December  13, 2022 

This session acknowledges the difficulƟes these special days can bring when 
you’re grieving and discusses coping strategies to help you through. 

 

Learn more and register: 

Tel : 519-669-8651 

email: info@woolwichcounselling.org. 

 



 
2022 Board of Directors 

 

Gail Eby: President 
Stuart Weber: Past President 

Jane Graff: Treasurer 
Joyce Darosa: Secretary 

Evelyn Ash 
Tim Melitzer 

Drew McGovern 
Walter Plein 
Carla Brechin 

 
The board of the WSA wishes to 
extend our best wishes, to all 
our members, for a Merry 
Christmas and a happy, safe and 
enjoyable New Year. 
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CHRISTMAS TURKEY 
DINNER 

WEDNESDAY  

DECEMBER 7, 2022 

5:00 PM 

Thank you to all who attended the Lions Club Bingo Thursday November 
24th in support of the WSA.  The night was a huge success. raising $620. 

 

 

I am really happy to see people participating again in all that is 

“Woolwich Seniors”.  The WSA Board really hopes to have a 

sell-out crowd for the Christmas Dinner on December 7th.  You 

might be in for a surprise. 

Gail Eby, President 

 

 

 

TIDBITS FROM THE PRESIDENT 




